
 

 

Additional comments: 

I express appreciation for consulting with us about this matter. Thanks ! 

I am open to virtual options as well! 

Ideally, we could choose to attend in person or via Zoom 

Outside of the safety measures, I find it much easier to stay engaged with relevant documents (on my 

desktop) and observe Robert's Rules or Order through Zoom. Last year had the most productive 

meetings I have experienced in 13 years on Senate. 

We had discussed meeting in the lecture hall so that we could have social distancing. 

I have generally found Zoom meetings to be really accommodating and inclusive--people can attend 

from different campuses, if they're ill or hurt, if they have a disability, etc. Whatever we have to do, I 

hope a virtual option gets preserved. 


